
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to Year 3! 

Next term  

 

Looking after yourself:  

As a school ,we are always keen to 

make sure that everyone looks after 

themselves, not just physically, but 

also mentally. If you or anyone you 

know needs any advice, don’t keep it 

inside, please talk - we all need each 

other.  

13th PSHE Curriculum Meeting for parents 2.45pm 

3rd Reading Workshop for parents 9.15am (Teams) 

9th INSET day – school closed to children 

16th Parents Consultation evening 3:30 – 5:00 

17th ‘Our Learning Showcase’ for all parents 2pm 

18th Parents Consultation evening 3:30 – 7:00 

20th End of Term 

Key dates for the diary: 
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Autumn Term 1 

Week 1 

Dear Year 3 Families,  

We hope you had a wonderful summer break, filled with fun and laughter. The weather has been 

kind to us at points and we are sure some lovely memories have been made. We are so excited 

to be teaching the Year 3’s this year and cannot wait to see their continued progress and enjoy-

ment of school life and the opportunities their learning will bring. Mrs McDonald will be teaching 

the children on a Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday and Mrs Holloway will be teaching on a 

Thursday and Friday.  

This term promises lots of exploring and investigating as a class. Together, we will delve deeper 

into our enquiry question: Where will our future take us? This question will have a focus on 

Computing.  

This week we are looking forward to discussing the children’s future jobs with them and writing a 

diary in the life of their new role! We cannot wait to find out more about their hope and dreams. 

Please remember that Thursday is our dress up as your dream career day in school.  

Attached with this newsletter is our termly topic page. This will give you an insight into what we 

will be teaching this term. If you do have any questions, do let us know.. Home Learning will be 

set on a Friday and the expectation is for it to be handed directly to Mrs McDonald on a 

Wednesday morning when children arrive in school. Work will be marked and then reset for 

the Friday. We will also use Purple Mash to set tasks too. Please do let us know if your log in is 

not working and we will rest this for you.  

Reminders - Please remember reading books and diaries are to be in school every day.  We ask 

that children read at home on a daily basis, alongside practising their spellings. We will also read 

with your child once a week in school, alongside daily reading in English lessons. We also ask that 

children bring a water bottle, a healthy snack for playtime and uniforms are labelled.  

PE - PE will take place on a Monday and Wednesday next term. Please can you ensure your child 

wears their full PE kit on these days inline with the school uniform policy.  

This term in Art, we will be weaving with the children. If you do have any of the following to do-

nate, we would be hugely grateful: blue/green/brown/natural ribbon, wool, buttons and only odd 

material in these colours. Many thanks in advance. 

We are thoroughly looking forward to the year ahead and working with you and your child.  


